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The School

---When the school was built-------------
The original building was built in1914 

Architect-------James,Cox
What they did : In 1914 the school was 

originally built. The main door (door 3) we 

come into and the other door by the lunch 

room were the only two ways of getting in.

------------Old Addition-----------------

The old addition was built in 1951
Architect------- WM.Beuttler

What they did : In 1951 they added the 
gymnasium, the pre-school and the 

kindergarten rooms.
---------2011 Remodeling------------------

In 2011 the Preschool, Kindergarten 
and wrestling rooms were remodeled 

into the new elementary wing.
-----------2012 Remodeling---------------- 

Architect - FEH out of Sioux City

What they did : On the 3rd floor they 

redid the restrooms.



Titan Wear  

 Get your Titan wear now! Get 
your sweat pants,shirts,and 

bracelets so we can raise money for 
our school! So sweet talk your 

parents! Get your Titan wear now!

    

Focus on a 

Subject!

Focus on a Subject  -
3rd Grade Math - They are 

working on adding 3 and 4 
digit numbers.       

Fun Fact!!!!!!!
 The heart of a blue whale is the size of a 
small car. The tongue of a blue whale is as 
long as an elephant!!



      
   Student of the Month is 

Camilla hall!!
What is your favorite subject?

Answer: Science

2. Do you have any animals if so what do 
you have?

Answer: 4 cats

3. What do you like to do at recess?

Answer: Swing

4. What is your favorite thing to do at 
home?

Answer: Play with cats

5. Whoʼs in your family?

Answer: Mom Gina, Dad Micah, older sister 
Claudia, and younger brother Sullivan

       

Teacher of the 
month is Mrs.hunefeld!!

How long have you been teaching?
answer: 6 years

What is your favorite subject?
answer: s.s.

how many kids are in your class?
answer: 22

what do you like about teaching?

answer: loves working with 
students and watching them grow 

and learn
Why did you get into teaching?
answer: she loves learning and she 

loves working with students

Technology
 

G-T recently received a grant for computers.Two 
people gave us the the grant.They were from 

Dickinson County.We had an assembly.They were 
there.They introduced themselves.All the grades 

were there.



Veteran’s Day Happenings

On Tuesday November 13th Graettinger-Terril Elementary students hosted an assembly to honor local 

Veterans. 5th grade students and Veterans spent some time together before the assembly enjoying rolls, 

juice, and great conversation. The assembly started off with the Posting of the Colors, Pledge of 

Allegiance, and the Graettinger-Terril High School band playing the National Anthem. 5th grade 

student council members shared information on Veterans day, read the poem Flanders Fields, and 

played a video tribute to our soldiers. All of the Veterans were then introduced and were presented 

with some special thank you cards read by some of the 2nd grade students. Veteran Don VonEwhegen 

shared the poem Forgotten Flight and the story of Shifty Powers. Students, staff, and community 

members then learned about the meaning of the colors of the flag, the 21 gun salute, and the reason the 

flag is folded thirteen times from Veteran Ron Zelinsky. The Graettinger Teriil High school choir sang 

Why Have the Fallen Gone followed by God Bless America performed by the band. As the assembly 

came to a close three 5th grade students explained the meaning of patriotism. Mr. Ulrich shared 

closing remarks accompanied with much applause for the Veterans. As Veterans retired the colors and 

left the gym they were greeted by students with many thank you cards and letters. 



Fifth Grade Paragraph Writing
Emily #4

11-7-12

Literacy

Making a Poster

" My favorite part of Charter Counts Week is making a poster. On the first day of Character 
Counts Week we made a poster for our activity. I made one about the six pillars. I always like 

making posters for stuff because I like to color on a big piece of paper. This was my favorite 
activity from Character Counts Week.

Meaghan 18                                                                                                                                       
11-7-12                                                                                                                                       

Literacy                                                                                                                                        Stage 1

Slumber Party

    My favorite thing about the slumber party on Friday was when the 5th grade girls only went to Mrs. 
Goebel’s  room and played games.  One of the games I liked was Piggly Wiggly.  I liked it because 2 
people went out of the room and everybody had to get into a sleeping bag.  Ellie and I hid in the 
same one and we kept laughing, but they didn’t guess us ‘till close to the end.  Another thing we did 
was this one game where we all went out of the room, someone would hide the timer, then we would 
all run in and try to find the timer before it beeped.  What I liked about that game was that is was like 
a race, but the best thing about it was that I got to spend time with friends.  Those were my favorite 
things about the slumber party.

Ellie 21
11/ 7 / 12
Literacy
stage 1
       
    My favorite thing was the slumber party. It was my favorite because the girls went over to 
Mrs.Goebel’s room and played a game called Piggly Wiggly. It was really fun because we had to hide 
in sleeping bags alone or with one other person. Meaghan and I hid in one and we could not stop 
laughing! Then people would come around and touch us and say piggly wiggly and we had to say 
oink oink and they had to guess who was in the sleeping bags. That is why the slumber party was my 
favorite.



Carter#10
11/7/2012

Literacy
Stage 1

PBIS
Fun Day

" " My favorite 2 activities on our “PBIS fun day” were computers 
and games. Computers were fun because I played Minecraft, Cartoon 
Network, and ABCya. There was a lot of different stations. Games were 
also fun because I played LEGOS. Everybody else did karaoke, dominos, 
checkers and a lot of other games. Thatʼs why I liked the “PBIS fun day.



  Words of The 

Month!!

Politeness

Thankfulness

Generosity

Corrections:

We stated that the 5th grade won the 

pop tab contest last year when it was 

actually the 1st grade.

The dates for Mrs. Krull and Mrs. 

Scnnell’s birthdays were incorrect.

Sorry!

 Staff!!

    This newspaper was made 

by the 5th grade TAG 
students! I hope you like it!
           Thank You!

  Ellie
  Emily
  Carter
  Ian 

  Isaiah
  Meaghan

  Jake
  Spencer


